
 

To join TSC Teleintervention families to celebrate 
2017 with each other over videoconference 

 
Friday 8th December 

10-11am 
RSVP to Sharon Hill cpa@shepherdcentre.org.au, or 02 9370 4473  

to book your place and receive your special gift pack for the morning.  
 Call into End of Year TELE 2017  

    https://call.lifesizecloud.com/extension/7879611 
 

    
 
 
 

Lifesize web, audio, and video conferencing… we’ve got your meetings covered. Try 
it free at www.lifesize.com. 
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